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Early Years Foundation Stage
Newsletter 15/10/2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, 

The children are thoroughly enjoying the story ‘The Gingerbread Man’ and we will continue with our activities this week. We will…

· Make a map of the Gingerbread Man’s journey from the house to the river.
· Continue counting buttons on the Gingerbread Man.
· Practise writing our name, thinking about our pencil grip and formation of the letters.
· Paint a gingerbread man and think of words to describe him.

Some of the children were thinking about the Gingerbread Man sinking in the river we made last week. This week we will continue this and investigate which objects float and which objects sink like the Gingerbread Man.


Thank you so much to those of you that joined us for our coffee morning. We look forward to sharing with you how much money we made. We have tea towels still available to buy and they would a make an ideal Christmas present for friends and relatives. They are £4 each or three for £10. All the money raised will go towards developing our outdoor area. 

Thank you also to those parents that attended the reading evening on Thursday. If you would like to have a look at the Power point shown it is available on our class page on the school website. 

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Falloon, Mrs Denson and Mrs Hilton
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